
    
 

 
 

We would like to thank all our parents, carers and family members for their generous 
donations to Children in Need and The Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal. 

 
We raised an amazing £559.35 for Children in Need and  

£577.45 for the Poppy Appeal 
 

 
Our Extra Curricular Clubs for the Autumn term have now finished. A list of new clubs 

for the Spring Term will be sent to parents and carers in January. 
 

 
We continue to sell tickets for our Christmas Raffle to win Christmas Chocolate Hampers. Tickets can 

be purchased in class at a cost of 20p per ticket 
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Reception Nativity 
Wednesday 13th December RAB @ 2pm 
Thursday 14th December RAW @ 2pm  

Friday 15th December RLT @ 2pm 
 
 

Christingle Family Service at St Marys’ Church 
Sunday 17th December at 4pm 

Our Year 3 and 4 children will be performing in Church and all our families are welcome to join us 
for this lovely service.  

 
 

Year 5 and 6 Carol Concert at St Marys’ 
Tuesday 19th December at 10am 

We would like to invite our parents and carers to join us for our Carol Concert in church. 
 
 

Party Day 
Wednesday 20th December is party day, children can come in their party clothes, own clothes and 

Christmas Jumpers to celebrate. 
 
 

Carols in the Cold 
On Friday 22nd December all our children would like to invite you to listen to our Carols in the Cold. 

This will take place on our bottom playground at 2.30pm following which parents can take the children 
home. 

 
 

Our Nursery will be closed on Friday 22nd December for staff training.  
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 

Train to Teach Event 
 

 
 
 


